



ALCALDÍA DE
SANTIAGO DE CALI

I.E. MONSEÑOR RAMÓN ARCILA – SEDE CENTRAL



NOMBRE DEL ESTUDIANTE:		GRADO: 9-1, 9-2 y 9-3
III PERÍODO – TALLER INTERDISCIPLINARIO # 2 DE HUMANIDADES: – INGLÉS		DOCENTE: Jaime A. Valencia INGLÉS: 9-1.9-2 Y 9-3
Fecha de diligenciamiento por la docente: Martes 3 de Noviembre de 2020.	Fecha de entrega por el estudiante a la docente: Viernes 20 de Noviembre de 2020.	ENVÍO LAS RESPUESTAS AL CORREO INSTITUCIONAL DE LOS DOCENTES. ESCRIBO NOMBRE Y GRADO. NUMERO LAS HOJAS Y TOMO FOTOS AL DERECHO. REVISO Y COMPRUEBO QUE EL CORREO ESTÉ BIEN ESCRITO Y HAYA SIDO RECIBIDO Y RESPONDIDO. jaimevalencia@eramonarcilacali.edu.co
APRENDIZAJE: - Identifica información relacionada con enfermedades prevenibles en textos expositivos orales y escritos de mediana extensión. INGLES LEE EL TEXTO Y CONTESTA LAS SIGUIENTES PREGUNTAS CANCER One of the deadliest diseases of the human body is cancer. Cancer is any type of disease that is caused by out of control cell growth. The abnormal cells divide and multiply and make tumors. These cells can spread throughout the body slowly destroying the person's good cells and tissues, which causes the person to become sick with the disease. There are several diseases which are called cancer, and some are treatable and curable, though others are much more dangerous and can result in death. Approximately 40% of all humans will be diagnosed with some type of cancer during their lifetimes. When cancer starts, it begins when the genes in a cell that controls cell growth are somehow changed or dangerously mutated. Many of these mutations must occur in the cells of a person's body before it becomes cancerous. Often the cell can regulate itself and get rid of the mutation, killing off the bad cell. However, if it cannot rid itself of the mutation, the cells will grow uncontrollably.		

There are more than 200 types of cancer. Most often, a cancer is named after the location in the body where the cancer first began. For example, if it began in the lungs it would be called lung cancer, which is mostly caused by smoking. Within each location are different names of cancers as well. For the lungs, the scientific names for two types include well differentiated squamous cell carcinoma of the lung and small cell carcinoma of the lung.

Other common forms of cancer include breast cancer which is more common in women than in men. This forms in the tubes and glands that carry and make milk. Colon cancer is a cancer in the large intestine where the colon is located. Leukemia is a type of cancer that is related to the blood, and begins in the bone marrow where blood is produced. Lymphoma is a cancer of the white blood cells which affects the immune system. Melanoma is cancer of the skin often caused by exposure too much exposure to the Sun. Two other common cancers are pancreatic and prostate cancer. The first forms in the pancreas and the other occurs only in men when they are much older.

Each type of cancer has its own symptoms, but common ones include a sore that does not heal, difficulty in swallowing or having upset stomachs often, unusual bleeding, thick lumps or growths and others. Cancer can be treated and cured through surgery; chemotherapy, which is the use of chemicals to kill the cancerous cells, but some good cells can be killed as well during the treatment; or radiation, which uses high-energy waves to kill the cancer cells. A combination of the treatments must also be used by an oncologist, a doctor who specializes in treating cancer.

Several things can help lower the risk of getting cancer including not smoking or using tobacco, eating healthy, exercising and maintaining a healthy weight, avoiding getting a sunburn, being immunized avoiding risky behaviors, and seeing a doctor for regular check-ups, which can help if a cancer is detected in its early stages.

In summary, cancer is uncontrollable cell growth and a disease that begins when the genes in a cell change or become dangerously mutated. About 40% of people will be diagnosed with cancer during their life, but it can also be cured and treated with early intervention. There are also several ways to lower the risk of getting cancer such as seeing the doctor regularly, avoiding tobacco, and eating healthy and exercising.



Answer the next questions

1. Where does cancer begin?

2. Which of the following cancer can only occur with men?

a. Breast b. Colon c. Lung d. Prostate

3. Which of the following cancer occurs most often with people who smoke or use tobacco?

a. Breast b. Pancreas c.Lung d. Melanoma

4. Which of the following cancers may occur if a person is too often exposed to the Sun?

a.Lung b.Leukemia c.Melanoma d. Breast

5. Which of the following is a cancer related to white blood cells?

a. Lymphoma b. Leukemia c.Melanoma d.Chemotherapy

6.How can a person avoid cancer?

A person can avoid cancer when.....

7.How many types of cancer are there ?

There are.....

8.Which cancer is more common in women?

The most common cancer in women is:.....

SIMPLE PAST

Complete the sentences with the correct verb in the past

Write the past simple of these verbs

1. open _____

2. want _____

3. buy _____

4. take _____

5. tell _____

6. watch _____

7. tidy _____

8. drink _____

9. feed _____

10. die _____

11. clean _____

12. write _____

Complete the sentences with the missing verbs. Match the sentences with the pictures.

1. I _____ my teeth three times yesterday.

2. They _____ a new car last month.

3. Tony _____ me a very funny joke.

4. Ann's grandpa _____ when he was 90.

5. She _____ her room yesterday.

6. It was hot in the room, so I _____ the window.

7. Karen _____ tea yesterday morning.

8. She _____ a letter to her brother yesterday.

9. She _____ a taxi from the airport to her hotel.

10. Emma _____ her cat two hours ago.

11. When I was a child, I _____ to be a doctor.

12. Fred _____ a DVD yesterday evening.

